
ONTARIO MORGAN HORSE CLUB - Since 1968 

ONTARIO SHOW HORSE CLASSIC   

 
The beauty of the Morgan horse lifts the heart. The breed exists solely because it pleases people. As a 
Morgan owner, you already know this; you have felt it because a Morgan horse has touched you. They 
are the perfect family horse, trail horse and show companion. The OMHC is dedicated to the 
preservation of the Morgan Horse as the number one choice of horse for the family.  The OMHC 
prides itself on the Classic as a family event. Of particular note, All Morgan Champions are crowned 
Eastern Canadian Morgan Champions. 

 
The show was cancelled in 2020 & 2021 due to Covid – 19 but we always held out hope that in 
2022 our show would return. And it did and we are back in 2023 ready to crown our next 
Champions!  

 
The dates for the Ontario Show Horse Classic will be August 25 - 27 at Ancaster Fairgrounds in 
Ancaster, Ontario. You can check out the venue at https://ancasterfair.ca/ 

 

A prize list will be available on the website and our hope is that you will consider entering a horse or 
making a financial contribution through a sponsorship. 

 
The Classic will be a Silver EC sanctioned horse show, temporary EC sport licences are available.  
You will also require your local Provincial Sport Licence (PSO) and a Canadian Morgan Horse 
Association membership.  The open classes will require PSO only. 

With the selection of our show dates comes the effort of organizing and financing this event.  As you 
may know, the cost of holding horse shows just does not go down.  Rental of the facility, 
judging/official’s fees, insurance, awards etc are all huge financial responsibilities. The show 
committee is very fiscally responsible but there are inevitable costs to hosting such a premier event. 

As a fellow Morgan enthusiast, I want to give you an opportunity to help us meet some of these costs 
by being a 2023 Show Sponsor. Also, if you know of any horse-related businesses that you think 
should be involved with the show, please contact them as well. Many will donate if they are asked. A 
silent auction is also being planned so think about any donations you can offer for the auction. 

The Ontario Morgan Horse Club is grateful that you will consider supporting one of the best breed 
shows in the country and contribute to the promotion of our beautiful breed at the Ontario Show 
Horse Classic.  

If you have any questions, please contact Sherri Wilson at 905-852-9406 or 
morgans@lauraleemorgans.com  

 

Sincerely, Sherri Wilson 
(sponsor form attached) 
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